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Agapé News – September 2022 

 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

 
 Hello all. We have just completed the 
first month of semester 1. Things are settling 
and we are doing all we can so your student 
will achieve success. During the next week 
your child will bring the following for your 
signature:  Zoom, IXL, ReadWorks and 
JupiterGrades logins; textbook receipt form; 
weekly class assignments and conduct form; 
and syllabi for core classes. Each student is 
encouraged to bring a fully charged tablet or 
laptop with headphones to class daily. These 
devices are to be used by the student at the 
teacher’s discretion. Games are not allowed 
to be played during school hours. 

 Pizza is served each Thursday at $5 
per serving and includes a salad or fruit. 
Snacks and water will be sold daily. Students 
requesting lunch must do so the day before 
through the link on the website. 
 Our teaching staff comprises of Mrs. 
Peters, Mrs. Acolatse, Mrs. Charles, Ms. 
Simpson, Dr. Charles, Mr. Harmon, Mrs. Bev, 
and Mrs. Small. Please uphold our instructors 
in prayer. Parent volunteers are certainly 
welcome. 
 We are requesting that students arrive 
wearing masks. Please sign out when you 
leave the building. 
 As we celebrate grandparents this 
month, please help your student honor their 
loved ones and share wonderful memories with 
their class. We are collecting photos to be 
displayed in their honor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    FROM THE TREASURER 

 
     Agape Jr. Academy will adhere to the tuition   
     schedule that is outlined in the 2022-2023 

handbook. Tuition is due on, and 
preferably before the 7th of each month; 
late fees will apply thereafter. We are now 
accepting contactless payment. Credit cards 
are preferred. 
 
Be reminded that each student is billed for    
the semester and the balance should be  
satisfied by the end of said semester. We 
thank you for your continued support,  
especially during this pandemic.  
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 Our first field trip is scheduled 
for Twin Rivers Lake late September.  
The day of fun and fishing is open to 
our families as well. Cost will be 
announced later. 
 At the beginning of the school 
year, each student was required to 
bring in their supplies which included 
personal and facial tissues, Lysol wipes and 
spray, a box of large Ziplock bags, and a pack of  
dry erase pens. Thanks to those who did  
and a reminder to those who did not. 
 Sincere condolences are being sent  
to the Robinson family. Chase, we are 
holding you up in prayer. 
 A huge yard sale is being planned 
for some time later in the month. If you 
are interested in donating any items or 
having a table, please contact me as  
soon as possible. 
 Lots of exciting events will take place  
in the coming months. Please be on the 
look out for notices, texts, and email. 

 
 
 

 


